
 

 
 

 

An invitation to our Virtual Open Day and School Tours 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in what our school has to offer prospective students, families and members 
of our community.  As a good starting point this brochure will provide you with a summary of the vision and 
core values of the school. 
 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to offer an Open Evening for prospective families to visit the 
school together, therefore we have launched a Virtual Open Day on the school website 
www.tuptonhall.org.uk We understand that you and your child would appreciate having the opportunity to 
visit prior to making a choice of secondary school, therefore we have organised individual family tours from 
Monday 14 through to Friday 25 September 2020 between 3.30 p.m. and 7.00 p.m. Please call the reception 
on 01246 863127 or email enquiries@tuptonhall.org.uk to book a 30-minute tour with a senior leader. 
 
The choice of a secondary school is an important one for you and your child.  As parents we want our children 
to do well, be safe, healthy and happy throughout their secondary school years. We firmly believe that 
students achieve their best when they are safe, secure and given individual care and attention.  With this in 
mind the staff and governors are committed to delivering a standard of education that rivals the very best, 
both locally and nationally, and give you our assurance that we will strive each day to be the best we can be. 
 
In October 2019 we joined The Redhill Academy Trust, one of the highest performing Trusts in the East 
Midlands. This partnership includes 10 secondary and a growing number of primary schools, supporting one 
another in the pursuit of delivering outstanding education for its local communities and children.  
 
At Tupton Hall School our well qualified teachers and support staff work together with students and parents 
to create a formidable team with one common goal - the best possible success for every child. We are 
fortunate to benefit from first rate facilities, ensuring that learning environments are engaging and well-
equipped. ICT provision throughout the school is excellent, enabling teaching and learning to be at the cutting 
edge of innovation and development for our students.   
 
The school supports every child to develop their confidence, resilience and ability to deal with what the future 
holds. We are highly ambitious for all students to achieve their academic potential but also value and invest 
heavily in supporting their personal development. There is an extensive range of sporting, musical, and 
theatrical opportunities on offer for students, together with many clubs and activities to extend learning 
outside of the classroom. We expect these all to be available by September 2021 post Covid-19.   
 
Please do visit the virtual event on our website and if possible book a tour of the school. We are sure that 
you will be impressed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us and we will be only 
too pleased to help.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 
 
 

Andrew J Knowles 
Headteacher   

http://www.tuptonhall.org.uk/

